From: James Corbett 
Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2019 9:01 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Course at National Fire Academy

Sir, I have returned from my class at the National Fire Academy. I went as the Director of Safety for the Safety Program Operations course. It was a six day course from 07/21/19 to 07/26/19. The National Fire Academy paid for all expenses except meals. Here is my receipt for the meals. If there is anything else you need from me please ask. Thank You.

James R. Corbett
District Chief of Safety
Chicago Fire Department
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